Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from February 10, 2015
Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:10 AM
Present – Mark Andresky, Larry Baumgart, Jon Siebers, Allan Reider, Bob Fuehr, Don VanderZwaag
Absent: Kenny Leonard, Jim Jilek
Minutes of January 13, 2015 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $7,064.73.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.  
Membership report – Currently have 41 members with 19 unpaid for 2015.
Education report – John Siebers and Don VanderZwaag reviewed the current educational schedule.

February meeting will be an annual tax update with Jim Mersman, Platinum Sponsor from Dolinka VanNoord.

March meeting will be an environmental update led by our new gold sponsor, Sandra Clark, from Applied Ecosystems.  
April meeting will be a dual chapter meeting at Coral Gables in Lansing Crowd-Funding.  Wendell Brandt is working on the details.
May or June meeting will be Business Valuation with Larry Baumgart.
June meeting will be a Panel Discussion.  Topics and facilitators to be determined.  Mark Andresky will solicit topics of interest from the general membership.
July is the annual planning meeting with no educational speaker.
Website report – Allan Reider reported site traffic is up a little.
Other business – 
· Discussion took place regarding development of Operating Agreements between the MBBA entities in 2015.  It was thought that the State organization should form a committee to write the agreements before sending them to council. Mark Andresky will put this item on the agenda for the next State Board Meeting, to occur at the Spring Dual Chapter meeting in April.

· Jon Siebers and Mark Andresky will talk to Brian Edwards from MI Biz to follow up on his recent visit.

· Next month the board meeting will move back to 11:15am.

Meeting adjourned at 11:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary
